
Marianne Bosley
To: alice_wong@hkstc.com
Subject: RE: New Application for FCC ID: L5C0668TX "Ansen Electronics Company"
I have reviewed the information and the administrative issues are below:

1.  There was not a block diagram included.

2.  The PO did not have a number on it.  We have to have a number to include on the invoice.
Please submit a revised PO.

Marianne T. Bosley
EMC Administrator
410-354-3300, ext. 412

-----Original Message-----
From: TCB INFO
Sent: Friday, April 20, 2001 4:51 PM
To: Marianne Bosley
Subject: FW: New Application for FCC ID: L5C0668TX "Ansen Electronics Company"

 << File: L5C0668TX.zip >>

-----Original Message-----
From: Alice Wong
To: tcbinfo@metlabs.com
Cc: EED - Choy, Kitty
Sent: 4/18/2001 3:55 AM
Subject: New Application for FCC ID: L5C0668TX "Ansen Electronics Company"

Dear Marianne,

Please see attached file for New Application FCC ID: L5C0668TX "Ansen
Electronics Company".

Thanks.

Best Regards
Alice

 <<L5C0668TX.zip>>


